
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 1, 2021  6:00 PM  Lanett Council Chambers 

Regular Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met in regular session on Monday, 

November 1, 2021, in the Council Chambers of the Lanett Municipal Complex at 6:00 

P.M.   

 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Tamalita Autry, Angelia Thomas, Charles 

Looser and Tifton Dobbs.  Mayor Heard presided over the meeting.   

 

Rev. Rodney Jones said the invocation and Mayor Heard led the pledge of allegiance. 

 

Councilmember Looser made the motion to adopt the prepared agenda.  Councilmember 

Dobbs seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Councilmember Dobbs made the motion to approve the minutes of the October 18, 2021 

Council Meeting and October 25, 2021 Work Session.  Councilmember Malone seconded 

the motion.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 

Mayor Heard made an appointment naming Wanda Allen to the Lanett Housing Authority 

Board who would be replacing the late Mary McKnight. 

Mayor Heard asked for a motion for approval of Invoices.  Councilmember Thomas made 

the motion for approval of Invoices.  Councilmember Dobbs seconded the motion.  Motion 

unanimously carried.  Attorney Gray stated that there was a late addition to the invoices. 

Resolution 11-21-01 a resolution authorizing the purchase of bleachers at James Hardy Gym 

was put into motion by Councilmember Malone and seconded by Councilmember Dobbs. 

Motion unanimously carried.  Attorney Gray spoke on this resolution stating that the cost 

would now include the demolition of old bleachers and also that the proposal came from the 

state bid list and did not require bidding. Mayor Heard also commented on the need for these 

bleachers. 

Councilman Malone had no committee report. He asked Recreation Director to give a 

report of activities. 

 

Councilwoman Autry stated that she was still learning and glad to be here. 

 

Councilman Looser had no committee report.  

 

Councilwoman Thomas had no committee report.  

 

Councilman Dobbs had no committee report.  
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Mayor Heard thanked Mr. McCants for his hard work at the rec center. He also thanked 

the department heads for their hard work. Mayor Heard invited everyone to our Veterans 

program to be held on November 11th. 

 

 

Mayor Heard asked for a motion to go into executive session.  Malone and Dobbs offered 

the motion and second. Mr. Gray stated that this executive session would last about 15 

minutes and is regarding pending legal issues. A roll call resulted in the following: 

Malone = Yes 

Autry = Yes 

Looser = Yes 

Thomas = Yes 

Dobbs = Yes 

Heard = Yes 

 

 

Mayor Heard asked for a motion to dismiss. Autry motioned and Looser seconded. 

 

Mayor Heard stated that there being no further business to come before this council, 

motion duly made, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Attest:  

  

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Jamie L. Heard, Mayor   Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 


